
During September,  we 
focussed on the ‘OUR 
COMMUNITY’ value. We are 
delighted with the number of 
parents who have already been 
into school this term. You have 
baked cookies, joined us at the 
park to learn more about 
Oldham and watched our 
presentations. We are also 
extremely proud of our ‘Chai 
ladies group’ who created the 
amazing embroidery work 
(below) which focuses on ‘The 
Five Ways to Wellbeing’ 
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Ash Hadi
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